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I would like to thank the Howard County Executive, Mr. Calvin Ball and the Howard County

Commission for Veterans and Military Families for giving me the opportunity to once again

exercise selfless service by supporting my brother and sisters in Arms, their families and the

community.

As a retired Lieutenant Colonel and Disabled Veteran having served 23-years in the U.S. Army in

both peacetime and in war. I am more than ready to continue to provide servant leadership and

be involved with an organization where I can be of value and serve the veterans within Howard

County.

My experience, knowledge, and understanding of the needs of the service members, survivors,

and their families, and how to tie that into the support of the community will contribute to the

continued success of the commission.

Thank you again for this opportunity to serve.

Keith McGuire


